
Our Kolping family is  planning a visit to beautiful Kolping on Hudson for an informal 
summer picnic on Sunday, August 17!   Let’s get together with Kolping friends in a scenic 

setting overlooking the Hudson River in Montrose, NY. 

When: Sunday, August 17 .  Fair weather only, this will be cancelled in the event of rain.                                                                                                                                                 
Where: Kolping on Hudson, 95 Montrose Point Rd, Montrose NY 10548  (914) 736-0117                                                                                   

The Plan:  We would drive up in our own cars and meet around 11:30AM for an aŌernoon picnic lunch.  There will be 
no parking or entrance fee for our group.  We would like to help members who need a ride, so please let us know if 
you would be able to accommodate another member.                                                                                                                                       

-The cash bar is open unƟl 4PM, and we are being offered member prices.                                                                      
-Food: Plan ahead and pack a basket with your own picnic lunch.  Bring foods you can prepare at 
home, put into a cooler and are ready to eat.  If the kitchen is open, brunch or dinner items would be 
available for purchase at the member price.   Please note that the kitchen schedule for August has 
not been announced yet.                                                                                                                                                                                             
-Pool: We will be able to use the pool for the member day rate of $10.                                                                                                                   

-RSVP:  Please call or text Sonia at 347-495-2595 by August 10 and let her know if you are 
planning to join the fun.   It would be parƟcularly helpful for you to RSVP ahead of Ɵme for 
this event.   We need to contact you should the picnic be called off because of rain.  We are 
also trying to find a ride for those with no transportaƟon and will need to know if you have 
space for a fellow member.   
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